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16th October, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

New Winter Menu 

 

With this letter, you should receive a copy of our new Winter Lunch Menu which comes into effect after 

half term.  This can also be found on the school website (www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk) – look for 

‘School Lunches’ under the ‘Information’ tab. 

 

Children in Reception and Years 1 and 2 are eligible for Universal Infant Free School Meals, whilst the 

cost of a meal for children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 is £2.30 per day.  We prefer parents to use our 

secure, online payment facility through SIMS Pay.  If anyone would like further information about 

registering, please speak to Mrs. Clarke in the School Office.  Cash and cheques, however, are still 

accepted. 

 

We are proud of the quality of our meals and receive much positive feedback from pupils, staff and 

parents.  Please look out for further information after half term about special promotional meals and 

themed days.  

 

If you require any further information in relation to school meals or would like to ask any questions, 

please do not hesitate in coming into school to speak to us.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 
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